October 27-28, 2014
Dear 7th grade parents and guardians,

As you know, we have taken on S.E. Hinton’s The Outsiders in literacy this year. The students have really been enjoying diving into the story and the lives of the characters.


The seventh grade literacy teachers would like to show the film adaptation on November 24- 25. We feel that the students would benefit from seeing the film, however, it is rated PG-13. Students who do not return this form or who do not have permission will complete an alternate assignment.

We would appreciate your permission to celebrate this class read. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mr. Brown, Ms. Chambers, and Ms. Lovejoy
Detach and return by November 17

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I, ______________________, give permission for my son/daughter, 

________________________, to view The Outsiders in literacy class. (Please print).

_____________________________

_______________

Parent Signature





Date

